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04/06/2021
Important Updates
Dear Students/Parents,
Assalamu alaykum. We pray you are well.

Folllowing on from our previous communications, we are writing to advise you of important updates.

Madrasah Re-Opening
There will be a phased re-opening of Madrasah classes as follows:

Alimiyyah classes will re-open on Monday, 7™ June 2021. Classes will run from 6pm onwards.

Maktab classes are scheduled to re-open on Monday, 21° June 2021. Further details will be communicated closer to

re-opening.

This is subject to change.

What Needs to be done before re-opening

We have worked hard to minimise risks and ensure a safe re-opening. All students/parents MUST do the following
before 07/06/2021 in order to return/send their child safely and smoothly back to Madrasah.

1. If your circumstances have changed then return a completed health audit form (sent to all parents
previously). If you require a replacement form please contact the office.

2. Revisit the Parents Information presentation at www.jamia.co.uk/updates. Alternatively, contact the office

for a copy.

3. Read though the Parents Handbook at www.jamia.co.uk/updates

Detailed information on re-opening including safety measures, timings and class and building arrangements, must be
read at at www.jamia.co.uk/updates. All parents MUST read through the information. We will seek confirmation




from parents that the information has been read and understood. Any questions can be asked by calling the office
(5-6pm Mon-Thu and 5-7pm on Fridays) or via email.

Alimiyyah students should bring in personal digital devices with their subject texts pre-downloaded. They must not
bring in physical books.

All students should ensure they have used the toilet and made wudhu prior to attending. They should bring face
coverings and prayer mats with them.

To ensure social distancing and for the safety of all concerned, we ask that students are dropped/collected strictly at
the designated times and that all other rules are adhered to strictly.

Finally, we thank you for your support and request your duas.

Wassalam
Admin.



